
Elizabeth Turner - English teacher and Teacher Leader at GCHS 

Jennifer Caldwell - Science teacher and Teacher Leader at GMS 

 

National Board Certification is the most respected professional 

certification available in education and provides numerous benefits to 

teachers, students, and schools. As part of the certification process, 

teachers spend hundreds of hours doing educational research, planning 

instruction, analyzing student work, and reflecting upon next 

steps.  Lessons are recorded and submitted along with a portfolio 

containing several 12–15-page entries detailing professional expertise. 

In addition, content area tests are taken to prove high levels of 

knowledge in each specialized area.  This is an extremely rigorous 

process and very hard to achieve.  We are so proud of Mrs. Caldwell 

and Mrs. Turner for achieving this impressive educational 

accomplishment. 

 


